
1137 Rammers Ave 
Neighborhood Meeting and Discussion

Tuesday, June 27, 2017 at 7pm- 8pm

JOIN US on Tuesday, June 27th at 7pm for a discussion about 1137 Rammers Ave. For the 
last four years I have both lived in my house and shared it on Airbnb. Now that Louisville 
has a short term rental permitting process, I’m ready to make it official. I have already filed 
a pre-application for a conditional use permit with Planning & Design Services. Hope you 
can join on June 27th so I can hear from you about how it has been going for the past 
several years and answer any questions you have for me as a host. If you can’t join, but 
have questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to shoot me an email at 
jessicalgeorge@gmail.com. 
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